
VIPMOAA BOARD MEETING OF 16 JANUARY 2025 

The meeting was called to order by Colonel Ron Corson at 10 AM. The minutes of the 

January Board meeting were reviewed and approved. The Board strongly recommends that 

VCOC meeting return to being held in person. New guidelines are needed for the Chapter ROTC 

program awards. A decision in that regard will be taken at the February board meeting. 

The Treasurer's Report was presented and approved. It was decided that funds resulting 

from the 50-50 drawing would be placd in the Donation Fund Account. A substitute speaker for 

Congressman Wittman would be needed for his scheduled attendance, and several possibilities 

were suggested but no decision made. The need for a new Surviving Spouse Chair was noted, but 

no potential individuals were identified. 

Substantial changes may result from the new U.S. Congress. The effect remains to be 

seen. MOAA Awards applications are to be submitted by the appropriate Council member. 

YROC was suggested as a possible site for the August luncheon, and it is expected that the 

summer picnic will be held as usual. The Christmas luncheon at the James River Country Club 

was held to have been a resounding success. 

ROTC activities are on track for 2025. The meeting was adjourned at 1 1 :00 AM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Daniel C. Warren COL USA (ret) 

Secretary 


